
Protecting and restoring 
Beaver Lake, our regional 
drinking water source! 

Community Kick-off 
Event

You’re Invited!

FREE TO ATTEND!  |  MEET PROJECT PARTNERS FOR Q&A

Project Partners:

Join us to: 
•	 Review project plans for the restoration of Spout Spring Branch 
•	 Meet American Youth Works Conservation crew members 
•	 Learn about the deep-rooted history of Spout Spring Branch
•	 Learn about urban forestry & the planned conservation efforts 
•	 Meet project partners for Q&A
•	 BE A PART OF THIS SPECIAL PROJECT IN SOUTH 

FAYETTEVILLE! 

Efforts are underway for the 
restoration of Spout Spring Branch 

and the urban forests around Walker 
Park in Fayetteville. 

Drop in anytime between 6:00 - 7:00 pm! 
Questions?

EMAIL  info@beaverwatershedalliance.org    TEXT/CALL  479-750-8007

Tuesday, 
September 17th 

Time:
6:00 - 7:00 pm

Walker Park 
Splash Pad Pavilion

1087 S. Block Ave.
Fayetteville, AR 72701

Location:

These institutions are equal opportunity providers. Funding for this project is provided by the Inflation Reduction Act and the USDA Forest Service, 
Urban and Community Forestry Program with the Watershed Conservation Resource Center.


